
City of Berryville, Texas 
CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP MINUTES 

MONDAY MARCH 24, 2025 

 

MINUTES 

 

Call meeting to order and have a moment of silence and salute to the flag. 

 

Mayor Morgan called the meeting to order at 11:38 with a moment of silence and a salute to the flag. 

Present: Mayor Susan Morgan, Mayor Pro Tem Bobbie Evans, Councilwoman Brenda Pulis, Councilman 

Dennis Selby and Councilman Gene Fagelson. Absent: Councilman Clinton Lax. 

 

CITIZEN COMMENTS:  None 

 
Discuss and take action on proposed changes associated with City Ordinances 1-8-96, 2-4-85, 3-1-75, 3-

17-94, 3-18-94, 3-20-94, 4-4-77, 4-14-97, 4-24-78, 6-9-97, 8-3-81, 8-25-83A, 5-8-00.   Submit to the City 

Attorney for review and compliance with state laws. 
 

Mayor Morgan and the City Council discussed proposed changes to ordinance #’s 5-8-00, 3-17-94 and 2-4-85. 

All ordinances were put on hold pending review from the City Attorney.  

 

Discuss and take action on proposed new ordinance for permitting Use of City roadways by heavy duty 

vehicles.  Submit to the City Attorney for review and compliance with state laws. 

 

           Ordinance #2-4-85 was also put on hold until Councilwoman Pulis had a chance to talk with Precinct 4, 

Commissioner Mark Richardaon.        

 

Discuss City taking on oversight of Reds Landing.  Need to determine interest of citizens and add         

‘value’ to the city as well as projected costs of restoration and ongoing management. Determine action 

plan. 

 

Mayor Morgan and the City Council discussed Red Landing Park  briefly, determining the city's water 

and streets was the priority at this time. 
 

Discuss priorities for grant opportunities and resources for discovery and application. 

 

Discussion only.  No motions were made. 

 

Discuss add-on fees to water bill for upcoming budget development for FY 25-26.  To include, Water 

System Upgrade, Fire Department Donation and Road Repair.  Submit to the City Attorney for review and 

compliance with state laws. 

           

Mayor Morgan and the City Council discussed add-on fees on the water bills and determined these items 

would need to be submitted to the city Attorney for review and compliance with state laws. 

 

 Adjourn 

 

 Brenda Lankford, 

 City Secretary 


